
 

 
 
March – April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
We would like to thank you for your love and 
support. Many individuals and churches have been 
supporting us for over 20 years. We are very 
grateful for your faithful support. 
 
The church here continues to go forward. We are having two services on Sundays to accommodate the crowds. Many new 
families and first-time visitors are coming to the services! Thank you for your prayers. Praise the Lord! 
 

We continue to start new churches. During June of 2020, Pastor Marcelo 
Villalva, one of our Bible college graduates, started to go to the city of 
Monteros. Under the leadership of 
Pastor Villalva, the church is averaging 
50 in attendance. They rented a 
building, and many first-time visitors 

are coming. Pastor Marcelo lives an hour away from this new church plant. God has led me 
to help this new church buy a property and build a house for his large family and a building 
for the church. Please pray for this new church. Could you partner with Pastor Villalva and 
help him purchase property for this growing church? Please pray for this need! 
 
My son Benjamin and his wife Berenice are making plans to go to the United States 
later this year to start raising support to come back to Argentina to start churches. I 
would love for you to give him a meeting in your church and consider them for support. 
I’m proud of my son and his burning desire to start churches in the city of Posadas! 
Please pray for him (https://www.hopeforargentina.com)!  
 
In our next newsletter, we will give you news about the one million Gospel tracts for Argentina! 
 
Here to serve, 

 
Brian R. George and Family 


